
MASS SCHEDULE

Saturday 4:30 p.m.

Sunday 8:00, 9:30, 11:30 a.m.

Monday 5:30 p.m.

Tuesday 8:15 a.m.

Wednesday 6:30 a.m.

Thursday 8:15 a.m.

First Friday 8:15 a.m., 12:10 p.m.

Exposition of the Blessed  
Sacrament after 8:15  
Mass until noon. 

(No daily Mass on Fridays except for First Fridays)

Holydays Consult the bulletin prior 
to the Holyday

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Saturday 3:00 – 4:00 p.m. Call the Parish 
Office to schedule other times. 

ST. AGNES PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 
Loved and chosen by God, we are the St. 
Agnes Parish family. Through Baptism we 
share responsibility for continuing the mission 
of Jesus. We are called to be a community 
whose members enable and support the gifts 
given to each by the Spirit. We are sent to 
make Christ visible in our world through 
worship, proclamation of the Word, and 
service to all God’s people. We, the people 
of God, in the Catholic Christian community 
of St. Agnes, in northwest Springfield, Illinois, 
commit ourselves to seek first the Kingdom of 
God in our life together.

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Robert J. Jallas, Pastor
Rev. Pawel Augustyniak, Parochial Vicar

Deacon Roy A. Harley

Karen Ferguson, Music Director
Kathy Vizral, Parish Administrative Assistant

Nancy Wilderson, PSR Coordinator

PARISH OFFICE HOURS

Monday – Friday 8:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.

Parish Office · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·793-1330

Parish Fax · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·793-3212

Parish Email · · · · · · · · · · · · sac245@comcast.net

Parish Website · · · · · · ·stagnescatholicparish.org

SCHOOL STAFF
Sr. Joan Sorge, O.P., School Principal

Karen White, School Administrative Assistant

Sharon Swehla, School Secretary

Mathew Fitzgerald, Maintenance

School Office · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·793-1370

School Fax · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·793-1238

School Website  · · · · · stagnescatholicschool.org

School Email  · · · · ·info@stagnescatholicschool.org

PARISH ORGANIZATIONS & CONTACT PERSONS

Caregiving Ministry · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · Barb Kern

Choir & Song Leaders  · · · · · · · · Karen Ferguson

Communion Ministers · · · · · · · · · · Elaine Arisman

Gift Bearers · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · Debra Mann

Greeters · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · Barb Kern

Holy Name Society · · · · · · · · · · · · · Mike Noonan

Readers · · · · · · · · · · · · · · Deacon Roy A. Harley

Parents’ Club · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·Julie Ressler

Parish Council  · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · Carrie Becker

Parish Finance Council · · · · · · · · · · · · ·Tom Frost

Right to Life  · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · Cliff Erwin

School Board · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · Ann Holtrop

St. Vincent de Paul Society · · · · · · · Jim Ketchum

Young at Heart · · Jane Lacascio, Rosyln Brookens

WELCOME!
If you’re new to our community and not yet 
registered, we invite you to call or stop by the 
Parish Office.

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK
Call the Parish Office to arrange a time.

INFANT BAPTISMS
Infant Baptisms are celebrated on the 
first and third Sundays of the month at 
12:30 p.m. Attendance at the Pre-Baptismal 
Preparation Class is required. Call the Parish 
Office to register for the class and to arrange 
for a Baptism. 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION 
OF ADULTS (RCIA)
The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA) 
is open to the unbaptized who are interested 
in joining the Catholic faith, those baptized 
Christian who are considering becoming a 
Catholic, and baptized Catholics who are 
not fully initiated. Inquiry sessions for those 
interested in joining the Catholic faith are held 
periodically throughout the year. Please call 
the Parish Office for additional information. 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE
Arrangements for weddings must be made 
at least six (6) months in advance. Please 
contact the Parish Office. 
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READERS, SEPTEMBER 29-30 
     4:30 p.m.  Marilyn Okon, Denise Klemm 
     8:00 a.m. Andy Ramage, Linda Distlehorst 
     9:30 a.m.  Ed Cobau, Sr. Joan Sorge 
   11:30 a.m. Don Steinkamp, Jan Mulrooney- 
   Kuhn 

COMMUNION MINISTERS 
SEPTEMBER 29-30 

       4:30 p.m.  Team A, Karen Beckmann, 
Rudy Kink, Kathy Kraft, Debra Mann, Jim 
Morris, Judy Nordstrom,  
    8:00 a.m.  Team F,  Mike & Vicki Bauer, Jean 
Goetz, Rita Messinger, Joan Reed, Sr. Joan 
Sorge 
    9:30 a.m.  Team L, Carrie Becker, Cliff & 
Donna Erwin, Jane Locascio, Keith & Marie 
Washburn 
   11:30 a.m.  Team  S,  Camille Arisman, Mara 
Arisman, Anna Curtis, Ben Rogers, Alison 
Sommer, Lisa Sommer 

ALTAR SERVERS 
 
SEPTEMBER 25, 27:  
    8:15 a.m.   Reese Watson, Taylor Boatman 
    8:15 a.m.   Celia Smudde, Jack Ludolph 
 
SEPTEMBER 29-30: 
    4:30 p.m. Emily Rapacz, Wyatt Rapacz,  
   Reese Watson 
    8:00 a.m.   Lou Masko, Mark Gebhards 
    9:30 a.m. Charlie Dunham, McKinley  
   Dunham, Adam Kuchar 
  11:30 a.m. Elena Jebson, Emma White 

PRAYER LINE REQUESTS 
8:00 AM-5:00 PM: Sheila Noonan 546-0012 
 Barb Kern 546-7729 
5:00 PM-10:00 PM: Maureen Brady  787-3423 
 Cinda Steinkamp     787-6439 

MASS INTENTIONS 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
Monday: Prv 3:27-34; Lk 8:16-18 
Tuesday:  Prv 21:1-6, 10-13; Lk 8:19-21 
Wednesday:  Prv 30:5-9; Lk 9:1-6 
Thursday:  Eccl 1:2-11; Lk 9:7-9 
Friday: Eccl 3:1-11; Lk 9:18-22 
Saturday:  Dn 7:9-10; 13-14; Jn 1:47-51 
Sunday:  Nm: 11:25-29; Jas 5:1-6; Mk 9:38-43, 
45, 47-48 

ST. AGNES PARISH 
245 North Amos Avenue 

Springfield, IL 62702 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 24 
5:30 p.m. Ann Oswald (Marcus & Patricia  
  Witworth) 
   
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 25 
8:15 a.m.  Charles Bean (Frank & Dody  
  Katalinich) 
   
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 26 
6:30 a.m. Margaret Harrell (Jerri Stone) 
 
THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 27 
8:15 a.m. Joanne Miller (Friend) 
 
FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 28 
  No Mass 
 
SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 29 
4:30 p.m. Doris Padget (Billie LeCrone) 
  
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 30 
  8:00 a.m. Agnes Biderbost (John & Susan  
  Klemm) 
  9:30 a.m. Dorothy Erwin (Ralph & Roslyn  
  Brookens) 
 And Parishioners of St. Agnes 
11:30 a.m. Angela Ciaccio (Natalie Bales) 

SHARE THE WORD MINISTERS 
SEPTEMBER 29-30 

Pre K4 & K        Courtney Norris 
1st & 2nd       Colleen Dunham 
3rd        Gina Swehla 
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OCTOBER GREETERS 

 

4:30  Dave & Mason Mack 
8:00  Bob & Jane Brenneisen 
9:30  Kevin & Linda McClain 

11:30  Evelyn Florence 

The Book Club had  its  first 
meeting on September 10 and 
talked about our summer reading. 
Some who hadn’t been as diligent in 

their reading, got great ideas for future reading! 
The next Book Club gathering is on Monday, 
October 8 at 6:00 p.m. in the Gathering Space. 
We’re reading “Atchison Blue: A Search for 
Silence, a Spiritual Home, and a Living Faith” by 
Judith Valente. Pick up a copy and join us!  

Opportunity for 
Spiritual Growth: If  you 
are looking for something 
more in your faith or in your 

understanding and relationship with God, 
personal spiritual direction can help. The 
Church has a long tradition of spirituality and 
spiritual direction for those who want to grow 
closer to God or who struggle with faith. A 
spiritual director is a companion, a listener,   
and a helper. Deacon Roy provides spiritual 
direction at no cost to members of the parish. 
He completed training and certification through 
the Chiara Center program under Fr. Albert 
Haase, OFM (teacher, speaker, and author) in 
2014. If you are interested or if you would just 
like to come and talk sometime, you can contact 
him directly by email at royharley@comcast.net 
or by phone or text at 217-971-3397. 

BAPTISM CLASS 
   The Baptism Class is required for all 
parents who have not taken a class 
before, although all parents are urged 
to attend. The next class will be on 
October 18, 6:30-8:00 p.m. in the 

Gathering Space of the Church. Parents may 
take the class prior to the birth of their child.  
Please call the Church Office to register. 

Help Us Make a Joyful 
Noise: Once again it’s that 
time of the year when the 
choir starts vocalizing and 

instruments start tuning up. Perhaps you’ve 
thought about joining the Music Ministry at St. 
Agnes. Here is some information you may want 
to know:  
1. You don’t have to be a soloist or even be 
able to read music. If you can carry a tune, we 
can find a place for you.  
2. You don’t have to attend every rehearsal or 
be at every Mass. Members have conflicts that 
take them way from time to time. We can 
accommodate most schedules.  
3. You do need to be joyful and willing to have 
Christian fellowship during rehearsals. We do 
try to keep rehearsals lively and upbeat. You 
are volunteering your time, so why not have   
fun while learning. This also establishes an 
environment conducive to good singing.  
   If this sounds like the opportunity to serve that 
you’ve been looking for, please consider joining 
us. Choir rehearsals are 6:30 Wednesday 
evenings for the 9:30 Mass and 6:30 on 
Thursday evenings for the 11:30 Mass. If 
interested, contact Karen Ferguson at 502-4078 
or call the Parish Office.  

DID YOU KNOW…?  Your Parish will soon 
offer the Sacrament of Confirmation prior to 
First Holy Communion?  Come and learn how 
the Sacraments of Baptism, Confirmation and 
First Holy Communion were celebrated in the 
early Church, how it changed over time and  
why we are called to restore these sacraments 
to their original order. All are invited to two 
sessions on the Holy Spirit at Christ the King 
Parish, (Roesch Hall).* Presented by Fr. 
Richard Chiola, Ph.D. 
.  Session #1   The Holy Spirit and the Church 

Wednesday, September 26, 6:30-8:00 p.m. 
.  Session #2  Restoring the proper 

Theological Order of the Sacraments of 
Initiation; Wednesday October 3, 6:30-8:00 
p.m. 

To register or for more information, contact 
Christ the King Parish at 546-3527, ext. 5            
or Madonna@ctkparish.com. 
*(There is a $10 fee for each class, payable at 
the door) 



 
 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday, Sept. 25 
– A room parent meeting will be held in the 
school cafeteria at 6:30 p.m. This is an 
informational meeting for room parents who have 
volunteered to assist each classroom with parties 
and other needs throughout the year. The room 
parent coordinators are Elizabeth Johnson and 
Christa Zak.  We are grateful to all of our parents 
who are willing to serve in this way. 
 
Wednesday, September 26 
– Fall picture day at St. Agnes School. Students 
may dress down for these pictures.  Shirts or 
blouses must be appropriate clothing for school 
and for pictures.  Please refer to the dress down 
rules in the school policy book.   
 
Thursday, September 27 
– All School Liturgy at 8:15 a.m. 
– Technology Committee Meeting at 6:30 p.m. in 
the school office area. 
 
Monday, October 1 
– No School due to Diocesan Adult Education 
Conference for Faculty. 
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Companions on the Journey is the name 
of a new lunch-time program for seniors to be 
held on the first Monday of each month. Our 
next gathering will be Monday, October 1. Our 
hope is to promote positive social connections, 
offer an array of speakers on relevant spiritual 
topics and to encourage people to enjoy the 
beautiful spaces at the Chiara Center. Following 
a delicious lunch, speakers will offer a 15-20 
minute presentation and discussion period. 
Participants are then welcome to stay for the 
duration of the afternoon to walk the grounds or 
for some quiet reflection. We ask for a $20.00 
contribution to honor the support given by the 
Hospital Sisters of St. Francis who sponsor the 
Chiara Center. Reservations are required and 
can be made by calling 217-523-0901 or 
sending an e-mail to mrenfro@chiaracenter.org 

St. Agnes Parents’ Club 
has started selling Black 
Friday Windfall of Cash 
Raffle Tickets with  over  20 

prizes to win!!  The first prize, a $500 Early Bird 
Winner, will be drawn on October 12. Then from 
November 1-19 a $100 Winner will be drawn 
each day. The final prize, a $1,000 winner will 
be drawn on November 20. Please know that 
you can win more than once, because after your 
ticket is drawn it goes back in for future prizes. 
The raffle tickets are $20 each and only 1,200 
tickets are sold. Tickets can be bought at the 
School Office, after 9:30 Mass, by emailing 
Parentsclub@stagnescatholicschool.org, or by 
calling/texting Kate Watson at 217-303-1650. 
Thank you for supporting our school!   

Butler Funeral Home: October 4 – An 
Open Door Session on Funerals, Cremation, 
Cemetery and Advance Planning. When it 
comes to burial, cremation and advance funeral 
planning, we know that people have many 
questions. As funeral and cremation specialists, 
we’re happy to provide answers during our 
FREE program. Join us for a complimentary 
lunch at Bella Milano from 11:30 a.m.-1:30 p.m. 
and a brief, interactive, and open discussion 
forum for questions regarding these and other 
topics. This event is free: no cost or obligation. 
Call Butler Funeral Home at 544-4646 to 
reserve your seat by October 1. 

39TH Annual Octoberfest – October 6-7 at 
St. Michael’s Parish, 415 E. Main St., Staunton, 
IL – Exit 41 off I-55.  Saturday, October 6 kicks 
off at 9:00 a.m. with a 5k run and the Auction will 
begin at 9:30 a.m. Great food and refreshments, 
Laser tag and other games, amazing raffles, a 
country store and live music by Hella Snaps 
from 7:00 p.m. to 11:00 p.m.  Sunday, October 7 
begins with a polka Mass at 10:00 a.m.  Our 
famous chicken dinner from 11 a.m. – 4 p.m. 
and entertainment all day including live music by 
Wildfire from 5:00-9:00 p.m.  Visit our website 
for a full schedule of events at: www.stmichaels 
octoberfest.com. 



CONTRIBUTIONS, MARCH 3-4:     

   Regular Contributions:   $13,032 
 

     St. Agnes Parish Capital 
   Improvements Fund:      $340 
 

MAY GOD BLESS YOUR GENEROSITY! 

2018 
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90th Annual Springfield in Illinois 
Diocesan Council of Catholic Women 
Convention will be held Wednesday, 
September 26 at Ss. Mary and Joseph in 
Carlinville. Come enjoy a day of Fun, Fellowship 
and Food as you are inspired and entertained 
by the following speakers: 
   Patty Schneier is a life-long Catholic, 
housewife and mother of three from the St. 
Louis Archdiocese. She and her husband are 
active in their parish and since 2003 she has 
been a featured speaker at parishes and 
Catholic Conferences across the country 
sharing her personal testimony, “Prove it, 
God”...and He Did. At our convention, she will 
speak about thow to “Unlock the Treasure” 
which is about unlocking and experiencing 
God’s boundless mercy, unlimited grace and 
overwhelming joy of being Catholic!  
   Mrs. O’Brien’s Guide to the Golden Rule—
Back in the Classroom! An interactive comedy 
by Vicki Quade, creator and author of Late Nite 
Catechism. Mrs. O’Brien is in charge and has 
her opinions on just about everything, from the 
shade of your lipstick to the iPad in your pocket! 
Registration forms can be found in the back of 
the church on the bulletin board.  

Open House at Sacred 
Heart Convent Chapel – 
Reserve your tour time now! The 
Dominican Sisters’ celebration of 
the 50th anniversary of the 

dedication of their stunning Sacred Heart 
Convent Chapel is only a month away! Visit 
springfieldop.org/chapel50 to reserve your 
tour tickets for the October 7 event Sacred 
Time, Sacred Space, at Sacred Heart Convent, 
1237 W. Monroe Street. The tour is free, space 
is limited, so don’t wait. Other activities include 
exhibits about the sisters’ life and mission, 
children’s activities, and a presentation about 
the awe-inspiring beauty of the chapel by 
architectural historians. Return to the chapel at 
6:30 p.m. to immerse yourself in the beautiful 
ancient Dominican tradition of sung liturgical 
prayer. An event not to be missed! Visit the 
website or call 787-0481 for information. 

Worldwide Marriage 
Encounter is for husbands and 
wives who love each other, have a 
good marriage, and want an even 
better marriage. So why not plan to 
have one of the greatest weekends 

you will ever experience!  The next weekends 
are Sept. 21-23, 2018 or Nov. 30-Dec. 2 at the 
Courtyard Marriot in St. Peters, MO; and Nov. 
16-18, 2018 at the Chiara Center in Springfield, 
IL. If you would like to apply or get more 
information, go to www.stl-wwme or call 314-
649-7317.    

Dear St. Agnes Parishioners,  
 
   By now, hopefully all parish 
households that make up St. Agnes 
have received from Bishop Paprocki 
information concerning the 2018 

Annual Catholic Services Appeal that funds 
the services rendered by our diocesan church.  
 
   I ask each household to please reflect over 
the information sent and offer a generous 
response. The more that is collected in this 
appeal, the less our parish has to make up. Our 
contribution helps our parish, our diocese and 
most of all, it helps extend the mission of the 
Body of Christ, the Church, right where we live! 
 
  Peace and good to you, 
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Young at Heart 
(YAH) Activities 

 

Mark your calendars for these 
upcoming events: 
  

Potluck:  Mark your calendar for Monday, 
September 24 for our first fall potluck. Our 
speaker will be Fr. Jeff Grant, Pastor of 
Blessed Sacrament Parish, who will share his 
experiences from his recent trip to Kenya, 
Africa. He has many interesting stories to 
share from his extended time there.  As usual, 
our social will be at 5:30 p.m. with dinner about 
6:00 p.m. and Fr. Jeff will speak about 6:30 
p.m.  Cost is $5.00 per person and includes  
the entrée, coffee, tea and wine.  Bring a dish 
to share. Sign-ups will be available in the 
Gathering Space two weekends before the 
meeting.  
 

Brats and Bonfire:  Mark your calendars for 
our annual Brats and Bonfire event at the Villa 
Maria on Saturday, October 27.  Starting time 
is 6:00 p.m. We hope to see you there. Watch 
the bulletin for more details.  
 

Please contact any of the following officers if 
you would like to get involved in any YAH 
projects or if you have suggestions for future 
activities:  
  * Co-chairs: Jane Snyder (546-7084) and               
 Linda Hurley (708/218-3741)  
  * Secretary: Jane Locascio (306-3037)  
  * Treasurer: Bill Snyder (546-7084)  
  * PR Coordinator: Cliff Erwin (787-7017)  
  * Potluck Coordinator: Barb Kern (546-7729)  

RIGHT TO LIFE CORNER 
 

Annual Respect Life Mass, Rosary 
Walk and Luncheon, September 29. 
Mass starts at 9:00 a.m. and the 
luncheon ends about 1:00 p.m. Bishop 
Paprocki will be the luncheon guest 

speaker. He will talk about the 50th Anniversary 
of Humane Vitae. Come and pray for an end   
to abortion. More information can be found at: 
https://www.dio.org/plasm/events.html 
 
Annual Respect Life Seminar, Saturday, 
September 22, Catholic Pastoral Center, 
1615 W. Washington St.  The Seminar will 
feature keynote speaker Vicki Thorn, founder of 
Project Rachel. Registration fee is $5.00 and 
includes lunch. The day starts at 8:30 a.m. with 
a light breakfast. More information can be  
found at  http://www.dio.org/plasm/events.html. 
Registration flyers can be found on the bulletin 
board in the back of the church. 
 
National Life Chain Prayer Witness is 
October 7. Please come out and join us in 
defending life through silent prayer on this date 
from 2:00-3:30 p.m. as we hold signs testifying 
to the truths, that “Abortion Kills Children”, 
“Adoption the Loving Option”, “Abortion Hurts 
Women”, “Lord Forgive Us and Our Nation” and 
the Pastor’s sign “Jesus Forgives and Heals.” 
We will pray at Planned Parenthood on the 
sidewalks on Bruns Lane and Jefferson, 
MacArthur (anywhere from South Grand to 
Wabash), Stevenson Drive at Little Flower and 
Sangamon Avenue starting at St. Al’s Church. 
Signs will be available at these sites. 
 
For all who welcome children in the face of 
hardship: May they find strength and renewal in 
Christ;  
  We pray to the Lord….. 

Courses for all Catholics - University 
of Dayton Online Learning – Sign up for 
the online courses through the Virtual Learning 
Community for Faith Formation (VLCFF), a 
program of the Institute for Pastoral Initiatives  
at the University of Dayton. These adult faith 
formation courses support the Church’s 
catechetical ministry and are for all Catholics. 
Registration for Cycle 7 opens Sept. 5, 2018 
and closes Oct. 17, 2018. The courses run Oct. 
21 – Nov. 24, 2018 at a cost of $50 per course/
$40 per seminar. For more information, visit   
our website at dio.org/catechesis/vlcff.html or 
the VLCFF web site at vlcff.udayton.edu 

Fish Fry at the Riverton K of C on 
October 5 from 4:30 to 7:00 p.m.  At the 
October Fish Fry, we will be accepting 
monetary or a NEW coat donation for our 
annual Coats for Kids campaign. All donations 
will be given to the Riverton School District. 
Monetary Donations will be used to purchase 
new coats. 
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Pre-Cana for Hispanic Couples: The 
Diocese of Belleville has a Pre-Cana program 
for Hispanic couples.  The next Pre-Cana class 
is being offered October 27.  If interested in 
attending, contact Carlos and Efrend Garcia 
at 618-520-3404, or carlefre25@att.net.   

Are You Experiencing the Pain of 
Separation or Divorce? The Divorced and 
Separated Koinonia (DASK) weekend, designed 
especially for Divorced and Separated Catholics 
will be held at the Villa Maria Catholic Life 
Center October 5-7. This weekend is a time to 
retreat, reflect, and heal. This retreat consists of 
talks, discussions and Liturgical celebrations, as 
well as time for fun and relaxation.  The retreat 
team will include a priest as spiritual director 
and Catholic men and women who have 
experienced separation or divorce.  The cost is 
$110.00, which covers a shared room, board 
and materials; private rooms extra, if available. 
For more information or for financial assistance, 
please call Carlos Tejeda, Office for Marriage & 
Family Life at (217) 321-1132. 

Art & Craft Fair/Touch-a-Truck will be 
held on Saturday, September 29 at St. Joseph 
the Worker in Chatham, IL. The Craft Fair will  
be held indoors from 8:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. The 
Touch-a-Truck and other outside activities will 
be held from 11 a.m. until 2:00 p.m.  A variety of 
delicious foods and drinks will also be available 
for purchase. For more information, please 
contact Geoff or Rita Davis at 585-8079 or visit 
the church website at www.stjoschatham.org. 

Come and Join CUB 
SCOUTS or BOY 
SCOUTS! We’ve got 

something for everyone. Visit our troop meeting, 
and find out what Scouting can offer you! We 
are currently welcoming boys aged 11 years or 
older for Boy Scouts, and Kindergarten through 
5th grade for Cub Scouts. We meet most 
Sunday evenings at 6:00 p.m. in the cafeteria of 
St. Agnes School, 251 North Amos Avenue.      
E-mail Chris Smudde: troop0032@gmail.com
or Wayne Montney: wmontney@juno.com to
confirm.



A & B Printing Service
2122 N. Republic

Springfield, IL 62702
217.789.9034 

anbprinting.com 
Your local Catholic Printer

HAXEL
LAW

More than 30 years of results
Martin J. Haxel

Attorney• Personal Injury
• Auto Accidents
• Workers’ Compensation
• Civil Litigation
Springfield, IL • 217.544.6275

martin@haxel-law.com
www.haxel-law.com
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WHITE OAKS WEST ANIMAL HOSPITAL
2801 W. White Oaks Drive, Springfield

Office 698-0280  Emerg. 698-0870
www.wow-vet.com

GREGORY B. HURST, D.V.M.

New Construction, Remodeling,
Maintenance & Repairs, 

Home Inspections
www.buraski.com 529-5172

FARMLAND INVESTMENTS 
l Farmland purchase or sale
l Farm management
l Consultation

Kent Kraft, Managing Broker, Accredited Farm Manager
Call 217-496-3500 or go to FarmlandSolutionsLLC.com

Butler
FUNERAL HOMES

AND CREMATION TRIBUTE CENTER
900 S. Sixth Street

Springfield, Il 62703
(217) 544-4646

www.butlerfuneralhomes.com

Springfield Illinois, St. Agnes

& AssociatesMurphy CPAs LLC
Allen Murphy CPA, Parishioner

Individual Income Tax
Business Tax & Consulting

217-544-2120
www.central-illinois-cpa.com

2920 Chatham Rd., Ste. A
Springfi eld, IL 62704

217.698.5800
reidfamilywellness.com

Dr. Chris Reid • Dr. Shay Reid • Dr. Shaughn Reid
CHIROPRACTIC  • NUTRITION • BRAIN BASED WELLNESSFamily Wellness

Great Lunch and Dinner Too!!!!!
4 locations in Springfield and 1 in Jacksonville

Professionals

Each Office is Independently
Owned and Operated

Steve Contri
GRI, Broker Associate

2475 West Monroe Street
Springfield, IL 62704
Cell: 217-652-9390
Office: 217-787-7215
scontri@aol.com
springfieldhomehunt.com

3700 Wabash Ave. Springfield, IL
217-787-7788

Kristy@StartPianoNow.com

Family Barber & Styling
Military Discounts

1108 Bruns Lane • Springfield, IL
217-546-8900

Scott Wooden, Owner/Stylist

Dedicated To Exceeding All  Of Your 
Real Estate Expectations!

Julie Davis 
217.836.3123 

Tom Frost 
217.652.8972

Real Estate Associates
2030 Timberbrook

Springfield, IL 62702
Office: 217.789.7200

tsmarjesse@hotmail.com
www.C21REAHouses.com

Tony Smarjesse Each office is independently owned and operated

Ed Lex, AAMS®
Financial Advisor

PARISHIONER

965 Clocktower Dr. 
Ste A, 
Springfield, IL 62704
Bus. 217-546-5276
T.F. 877-343-4639

ed.lex@edwardjones.com
www.edwardjones.com




